From: Eleanor Linn <elinn@umich.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 5:25 PM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Stults, Missy <MStults@a2gov.org>
Subject: Prohibition of natural gas lines

Dear Planning Commission, Dear Ms Stults,

DTE generates something like 65% of our electricity from its coal fired plant in Monroe M. | can't see
that heating our houses or our hot water with coal is a green solution to our environmental problems.
| think that we should postpone any call for eliminating natural gas in new and renovated homes until
after we know more about feasible renewable energy options for SE Michigan and have begun to
implement them. If our new sources of electricity are cleaner than natural gas, then we can move
forward with such a mandate, but not until then.

Respectfully,

Eleanor Linn
1321 Forest Ct
Ann Arbor MI 48104
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